
 

 
You’re invited to the 

2020  
Indigenous Children, 
Youth, and Families 

Conference 
 

Please join us for two days of inspiring content 
on 

Aug. 11 and 12, 2020. 
 
 
 
The Washington Indigenous Children, Youth, and Families Conference will be an opportunity to 
come together and learn, with content focusing on Indigenous child and family wellbeing, Early 
Learning and the Indian Child Welfare Act. The event will be held virtually. Details around 
platform and information around session links will be shared before the event. 
 
This year’s agenda includes opportunities to hear from experts in the fields of secondary 
trauma and resilience; learning and culture; and disproportionality. There will also be sessions 
on home visiting, legal education, kinship resources and more that will offer opportunities to 
build professional skills.  
 
We are working on offering STARS credit and CLEs for some sessions. Details will be included in 
conference materials.  
 
Register by July 31 to secure your spot! 
Click here for details.  
 
If you are an employee at DCYF, this link will give you the information you need to register in 
Maestro.  
 
If you are a caregiver, judicial personnel/legal, a Tribal partner or part of another audience, 
please create a profile on our website, then proceed with registration as a Caregiver.  
 

 
 

Credit: Terrance Paul, a Yakama Nation 
Tribal Member and class of 2020 graduate 

from White Swan High School 

https://allianceforchildwelfare.org/content/indigenous-children-youth-and-families-conference-2020

